From: Kitty Trigger <allmykidsaremyfavorite@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 19, 2021 1:56:04 PM

To: Nancy Barto <NBarto@azleg.gov>;Sonny Borrelli <sborrelli@azleg.gov>;Paul Boyer
<PBoyer@azleg.gov>;Karen Fann <KFann@azleg.gov>;David Gowan
<dgowan@azleg.gov>;Rick Gray <RGray@azleg.gov>;Sine Kerr
<SKerr@azleg.gov>;Vince Leach <VLeach@azleg.gov>;David Livingston
<dlivingston@azleg.gov>;].D. Mesnard <JMesnard@azleg gov>;Tyler Pace
<TPace@azleg.gov>;Warren Petersen <wpetersen@azleg.gov>;Wendy Rogers
<WRogers@azleg.gov>;Thomas T.J. Shope <tshope@azleg.gov>;Kelly Townsend
<ktownsend@azleg.gov>;Michelle Ugenti-Rita <mugenti-rita@azleg.gov>

Subject: Opinion about audit...

Dear Senator,

First of all, thank you for the efforts that you are making on the behalf of all Americans to get to the bottom of
the irregularities, and possible fraud in the 2020 election. Nothing is more important to the future of our
Republic than fair, open, transparent and legal elections. If this mess is allowed to go unresolved, there will
never be another true election in the United States of America!

As far as the audit, I encourage you to support Jovan Hutton Pulitzer's technology in conducting the audit. He
would be able to prove the validity (or NOT) of every ballot in a very short period of time. To me, the choice is
a no-brainer.

Thank you for your attention to this comment.

I am praying for you to have wisdom, and to do the right thing.

Respectfully,

Kathleen "Kitty" Trigger

P.S. T am a resident of Virginia, but what you are doing will truly impact the future of the entire country, not
just Arizona.

ARZN_REV00016188_Opinion about audit....htm



